Michael May

From: Brad Glock <bglock13@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2025 11:32 AM

To: Michael May

Subject: [External] Support for Prohibiting Parking on East Side of 60th Street

Dear Michael,

We reside at 616 N 60th Street and are writing to you regarding the proposal to prohibit parking on the east side of 60th
Street.

We have lived in our home since 1992 and occasionally do face challenges with congested street parking. When that
does occur, it can be difficult to travel our street.

While we are in full support of prohibiting parking on the east side of 60th Street for improved safety and traffic flow,
we do have one concern. We take great pride in our home’s curb appeal, which has earned us the Yard of Distinction
Award. We feel that a no parking sign in front of our property would take away from the landscaping design. As we are
the only house on the east side of our block with a streetlight, we would prefer to avoid additional signage in front of
our home.

We appreciate the committee's attention to this matter and hope that our concerns can be taken into consideration
during your discussions.

Thank you for your time and understanding.
Best regards,

Lynn Cornwell & Brad Glock
616 N 60th St



